From: Richard Blott

To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: WSCC/052/20
Date: 13 November 2020 10:26:46

Dear Mr Sierakowoski,

Thank you for your letter of 10" November advising me of Planning Application
WSCC/052/20 and your offer to answer any queries.

The description of the Proposal in the letter mentions traffic signals and signalised
pedestrian crossings but these do not seem to appear on the Design Drawings in Appendix
3.1 of the Application. Nor have | been able to find refence to them in the Road Safety
Audit (Appendix E) or the Transport Assessment (Appendix 8). Please will you advise me
where | can find details of traffic signals and signalised pedestrian crossings in the Planning
Application.

At the same time please will you let me know whether the Realigned A29 when completed
will provide the trunk road linking Bognor with the Fontwell Roundabout on the A27 or
whether the existing A29 will remain the trunk route.

Many thanks in advance,

Richard Blott

Richard Blott, BSc, MIET, CEng.

www.richardblott.com

@ | Virus-free. www.avg.com





